
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Jeffrey R. Boyd 

Date: 01/23/2018 

Re: Charting Computer Replacements 

 

The EMS department currently has 13 computers that are used to generate electronic patient care 

records that have reached the end of their life.  The bulk of those computers were purchased in 

February of 2014 or earlier.  The replacement of these computers was budgeted for in CY 2018 

and EMS has worked with IT to find the best solution and the best price to accomplish the task.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me. 
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